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Comments: Please do not close existing roads in the south fork/east fork area. These roads provide the public

with access to their national forest, allowing opportunities to see and feel what only few in our country will be able

to see. Not all have the time or physical ability to experience these places on foot, so closing these areas would

eliminate older people or those of us with limited time to get into these beautiful and unique areas of public lands.

Seeing these areas has been life changing for people in my family, and I cherish my time spent on these back

roads. Please do not close. 


